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TITLE 675 FIRE PREVENTION AND BUILDING
SAFETY COMMISSION

LSA Document #05-348

The Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission gives notice that the dates of the public hearings for consideration of final
adoption of LSA Document #05-348, printed at 29 IR 2043, have been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears
below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on July 6, 2006 at 10:00 a.m., at the Indiana Government Center-South, 402 West
Washington Street, Conference Center Room B, Indianapolis, Indiana the Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission will hold
a public hearing on a proposed amendment to 675 IAC 14-4.3, the 2005 Indiana Residential Code, Section R602.10.5, to clarify the
intent and interpretation of that section. Public comments are invited and may be directed to the Indiana Department of Homeland
Security, Code Services Section, Attn: Mara Snyder, Indiana Government Center-South, 302 West Washington Street, Room E243,
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204.

The Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission has authority to adopt these rules under IC 22-13-2. This amendment is for
purposes of clarification only and should not have any economic impact beyond what is already imposed by the existing rules.

Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana Government Center-South, 302 West Washington Street, Room W246 and
Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

David Hannum
Chairman
Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission


